
City of Long Beach
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Memorandum
Third Council District

C-29
Date :

	

April 15, 2008

To :

	

Honorable Mayor Foster and Members of the City Council

From :

	

Gary DeLong, Councilmember, Third District vl)

Subject: Request to submit reports to the State Lands Commission regarding
historical subsidence in the Naples area and related seawall deterioration

The City and the State Lands Commission jointly commissioned two studies to be
completed that would :

1) Determine the amount and causes of subsidence in the Naples area, including
the amount of such subsidence that can be linked to the area oil production .

2) The extent that seawall damage and deterioration can be directly related to that
subsidence .

Recommended Action :

Request that the reports regarding historical subsidence in the Naples area
and related seawall deterioration be sent to the State Lands Commission to
pursue State funding for seawall maintenance, repair, and replacement to the
extent that the State's oil operations contributed to the deterioration of the
seawalls .
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